Partnerships with families
5th July to 9th July 2021



Dear Families,
As a part of the continuous improvement required by the National Quality Standard this week we are reviewing the weeks 11 to 15 of our professional development activities this year.  These activities related to educators’ teaching practices and their organisations and use of learning environments. Please remember we’re always open to feedback and suggestions on how we could improve these areas. 

This week we’re also reviewing our Family Law and Access Policy.  A summary follows: 


Family Law and Access Policy
Educators, staff and volunteers must:
· comply with Parenting Orders/Plans that affect a child at the Service (as they are legally enforceable). The Orders/Plans can cover things like who has custody of and access to the child, and who can make decisions about the child’s life 
· never deliver a child to a non-custodial parent. They will contact the parent the child lives with, and the police if needed, where the non-custodial parent refuses to leave. 


There is a copy of the policy near the sign in/out sheet. Please take a moment to read it.  We value any feedback you may have.




Nominated Supervisor
